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Congratulations to Ryane and Candy! 

These girls received the IHM Charism Scholarship from Villa Maria Academy High 

School. These partial four-year scholarships are awarded to applicants who 

strongly demonstrate one or more of the ideals of the IHM charism (fidelity, 

creative hope, and love). Leadership, service, character, and academic 

performance are also considered.  

 

       

       

      Congratulations to Ashley!  Ashley has  

      received an partial Academic Scholarship 

      to Bishop Shanahan High School. 


